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March 2, 1999 Alameda CounTy
Environmental Health

Mr. Larry Seto

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County

Heulth Care Services Agency
Environmental Protection Division
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Subject: 2415 Mariner Square Drive, Alameda
MW-6 Workplan Update

Dear Mr. Seto:

47853 Warm Springs Blvd,
Fremont, CA 94539-7400
(510) 353-0320

FAX (510) 353-0344
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Earth Systems Consultants Northern California (ESCNC) is providing this response to your letter
dated January 25, 1999 for a workplan for replacement of well MW-6. The replacement well is to

be placed within the proposed boat dry stack structure. The structure w

ill have a concrete floor,

where the well will be located. When the plans are available for the dry stack structure, a workplan

will be prepared showing the replacement well in respect to the building.
Please call us at (510) 353-0320, if you have any questions.
Very truly yours,

EARTH SYSTEMS CONSULTANTS
Northern California

Gary Pischke, CEG
Senior Geologist
GP:ah Lu#l12

cc: Mr. John Beery
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